

NATIONAL SHOOTING ASSOCIATION

Accredited with SAPS (CFR) as Hunting Association: FAR 1300050 Sport-shooting Association: FAR 1300088 34 Minni Street, Clydesdale, Pretoria, 0002. PO Box 190, Menlyn, Pretoria, 0063. Tel: 012-343-3236 | 012-343-1078 Fax: 0865 113 555

Email: admin@natshoot.co.za Web: www.natshoot.co.za

Responsible and Accountable Firearms Ownership

09 September 2014

Vol. 10(8) - 09-09-2014

Newsletter

In This Issue / In Hierdie uitgawe

REVISION – RELEVANT TO IMPLEMENTATION FROM 22 AUGUST 2014
ELECTRONIC SUMISSION OF SHOT-TARGETS AND SHOTGUN SCORECARDS

(geen Afrikaanse teks weens dringendheid van boodskap - verskoning asb)

Due to the post office being on strike yet again and due to the fact that we have experienced increasingly bad service delivery by the post office, Exco has taken the decision to allow our members to scan and e-mail their shot-targets or clay target shooting scorecards to the office as from 22 August 2014. Be that for inhouse scores logging or for completion of practical for dedicated status courses.

We, have, therefore included on our web site a compulsory statement that must accompany all shot-targets or shotgun scorecards submitted electronically (endorse@natshoot.co.za for in-house logging and member@natshoot.co.za for dedicated courses - or fax to 0865-113-555).

Statement available at Postal Rifles, Postal Handguns, Postal Shotguns and Postal Semi-Autos (left side-menu of the website).

Download the relevant compulsory statement (target or shotgun scorecard) - fill in all statements and electronically submit with shot-targets or with shotgun scorecard (Excel format - complete, save on desktop, and forward by e-mail with scans of shot-targets or scorecard - or fax together with shot-targets or scorecard)

Include a copy of the receipt you received at the range of take a phone-pic of your register entry and forward that with the statement and the scanned targets

Without this statement accompanying electronically submitted shot-targets and shotgun scorecards and the receipt or photo of the register inscription said shot-targets or shotgun scorecards will not be accepted (there is a separate compulsory statement for shotgun scorecards).

It will take a day or two to change the text of the guides for the different exercises to reflect this change in policy - bear with us there please

Kind regards Herman Els